
 

Dear Teachers, Parents, and Students, 

 

We are so excited to welcome you to Brisbane Powerhouse to see a show. To ensure a smooth visit, 

here are some tips: 

 

If you have organised a coach bus or similar for your excursion to Brisbane Powerhouse, please advise 

your bus company to drop your group off inside the New Farm Park Ring Road, at the loading zone – 

shown in blue on the map below. 

 

The loading zone is close to the venue entrance, and you can catch a glimpse of the roses and river on 

your way in! 

 

Please note coaches and buses are not permitted on Lamington Street. 

 

If you are driving by car, we have a paid carpark option off Lamington Street roundabout. 

 

If you’re catching public transport, a ferry or bus is the way to go! Remember to seek advice from the 

Translink Journey Planner before you leave. 

 

You can find more details on parking and public transport options on our website. 

 

If you arrive early, which we encourage, take advantage of the ample shaded grassy areas in New 

Farm Park. This provides a perfect opportunity for your group to enjoy lunch before or after the show.  

 

We encourage you to leave your backpacks on the bus, if possible. This helps everyone to keep the 

seating bank clear and allows you to move safely and freely during the show. We don’t offer a cloaking 

/ bag storage facility. 

 

Public toilets are conveniently located in the park near the drop-off zone, shown in orange on the map 

below. There are also toilets inside the venue. 

 

We recommend arriving early to allow time for your students to use the facilities, as there will be other 

groups with similar needs. 

 

If anyone in your group has accessibility requirements, please let our friendly Box Office team know via 

email (boxoffice@brisbanepowerhouse.org) or by calling on (07) 3358 8600.  

 

We are committed to finding suitable arrangements to ensure everyone enjoys the performance 

comfortably. 



Doors for the show will usually open 30 minutes before the scheduled start time. Please check the door 

number on your ticket and arrive at your door no less than 15 minutes before the show start time. 

 

Please have your tickets ready to show our ushers who will help you find your seats. 

 

For large groups, please wait outside and notify us of your arrival. A staff member will then assist you 

to enter the theatre. 

 

For the enjoyment of all and the safety of performers and patrons please adhere to the following rules:  

• For the safety of performers and comfort of other patrons, the use of mobile phones, flash or 

phone torch, or filming or photography of any kind are not permitted during the performance. 

Sometimes there are exceptions, and we will advise of these on the day. 

• For the respect of fellow patrons, students should not move in and out of allocated seats after 

the lights go down unless necessary. Trips to the toilet are necessary though! 

• Food is not permitted in the theatre. Drinks are permitted but need to be in a plastic cup or 

bottle.  

• To minimise interruptions to the performers and other patrons, latecomers may not be admitted 

into the theatre until a suitable break in the performance. The Front of House team will let you 

know when it’s okay to go back in. 

 

We hope this information ensures a hassle-free visit to Brisbane Powerhouse. If you have any 

additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our team.  

 

We can’t wait to see you here! 

- Brisbane Powerhouse team 

 


